General Education Committee Report for Faculty Senate
March 20, 2020

The General Education Committee Met on February 14 and February 28, and reports the following:

I. Assessment Plans: General Education Assessment Plans that we have received have been reviewed and departments have been contacted with requested revisions or questions.  If you have yet to submit your required report, or needed to submit revisions, please e-mail the documents to the Committee Chair, Josh Webster, as soon as possible.

II. Gen. Ed. Program Review: Gen. Ed program review will commence in March and end prior to the finish of the semester.  The committee has recruited an outside reviewer and an advisory board member to sit on the committee with the assistance of the Dean and VPAA.

III. INT Courses:  In the 2020/20201 school year, the committee will begin the process of redesigning Upper Division Gen. Ed. to address ongoing concerns about the transferability of INT courses at the upper-division.  The committee hopes to identify or develop a group of Upper-Division, transferable courses that will be accessible and beneficial to students across different disciplines using a model similar to that currently employed by UNR.  The specific details of this redesign will be decided by the committee members next year, so if your container has a specific interest in this discussion, please make sure your department/container is represented on the committee.  If your program has a pressing need for different upper-division Gen. Ed. (i.e. tied to graduations/transfers/accreditation) please reach out to the committee chair to discuss opportunities for temporary substitutions/waivers.

